
Leave Conversion Period Open

Starting Monday, Nov. 6 at 7 a.m., eligible employees will be able to access the 
Leave Conversion page through the myOhio.gov portal You will be able to make 
your elections through 4 p.m. on November 13.

The leave conversion payment will be included in the paycheck issued on December 
1. If you wish to defer any part of your December Leave Conversion to Deferred 
Compensation, you should contact Deferred Compensation by November 9, 2023.

NOTE: If you do not remember your MyOhio.gov password, please    
call the OAKS Help Desk at 1-888-644-6625 before November 6 to avoid long wait 
times.  

Questions? Contact Payroll and Benefits Coordinator Stephanie Cruz-Warner at 
Stephanie.Cruz-Warner@com.ohio.gov or (614) 728-0443.  
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